
Agenda item 3a on the 10/13/20 BOS agenda 

 

Honorable Supervisors, 

 

I very much support the recommendations made by MCA as submitted in advance of the 10/13/2020 Supervisors 

meeting on the County's Cannabis Program. 

 

I have been a resident of Mendocino County for over 40 years. I have seen the conversation change direction during 

this time in regards to cannabis. 

 

There was always a struggle in respect to how to enforce the laws; how to respect the fact that cannabis has medicinal 

properties; and how to embrace different viewpoints/cultures; and how to write regulation. 

 

You now have that opportunity to stick with what is right and fix what is not. 

 

Sincerely, Annemarie Weibel 

Albion, CA 

 


